I understand that there are some concerns with the steam coming from the building. The steam is from a product called Bio-Solids. This product does not like humidity and unfortunately this week has been a high humidity week. We are fully aware of the steam coming out of the building and taking all necessary precautions to make sure our employees and neighbors are safe. 

Typically, we will only have bio-solids during the winter and early spring, when humidity is not an issue. Unfortunately, due to the timing of our building opening this year we have had to bring this product in early to help meet our customer’s needs. 

We appreciate the town of Ponder and respect the wonderful people of Ponder. We understand that we all need to live cohesively in this wonderful town, and Ferti Technologies is here to continue to support and be a kind and courteous neighbor in this wonderful town.

Thank you,

CHRIS MCCORMICK 
Texas Plant Manager
[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]
image1.gif
tg.rmi%




